
 
News from the Corps  
Sent:  Fri 12/3/2010 10:09 AM 
 
Hello from the U. S. Army Corps of Engineers Buffalo District:  
 
We are asking for your input regarding the objectives for two technical memorandums 
that the Corps is developing as part of the Feasibility Study for the Interim Waste 
Containment Structure at the Niagara Falls Storage Site.      
 
The fact sheets discussing the purpose and objectives of the technical memorandums 
to identify Remedial Action Objectives (RAOs) and Applicable or Relevant and 
Appropriate Requirements (ARARs), and Waste Disposal Options and Fernald Lessons 
Learned are available for comment at: 
http://www.lrb.usace.army.mil/fusrap/nfss/index.htm#Documents 
 
Your input regarding the objective of these technical memorandums can be sent via e-
mail to fusrap@usace.army.mil (please note “RAOs and ARARs Technical 
Memorandum” or “Waste Disposal Options and Fernald Lessons Learned Technical 
Memorandum” in the subject of the e-mail) or mailed to: 
 
U. S. Army Corps of Engineers 
FUSRAP Team 
1776 Niagara Street 
Buffalo, New York 14207 
 
Please provide your input to the Corps by January 3, 2011. 
 
We look forward to receiving your input! 
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